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March 4, 2025 

 

 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Ave. 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE: Request to Open New Docket-Garretson Natural Gas Utilities 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

Attached for filing is PUC Staff’s Complaint Against Garretson Natural Gas Utilities, as well as the following 

attached documents: 

 

Affidavit of Mary Zanter  

Garretson Penalty Calculation 

 2024-06-GMG-Records and Field Inspection Portfolio 

 2024 2nd Quarter Open Inspection Item Report-Garretson 

 2024 4th Quarter Open Inspection Item Report-Garretson 

 2025-01-GMG-Records and Field Inspection Penalty Letter 

 2022-05-GNGU Records Inspection Portfolio 

 

Staff Requests that a new docket be opened (PS25-001) to address this matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Amanda M. Reiss 

Staff Attorney  

 

 

  


